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New Mexico Association of Blind Students Team Newsletter for July 2018!
Hello from Kaity Ellis, President of the New Mexico Association of Blind Students, a Proud Division of the National Federation of the Blind of New Mexico. It is with great excitement we announce that we are raising funds for a fantastic opportunity so be sure to read the newsletter to find out more! We hope that all of you will join us in helping all students in our great state who are blind to live the life they want! We hope you enjoy this newsletter! Best wishes for a safe and fun summer! Kaity Ellis, President.
Recap of Monthly Association Meeting.
1. School concerns - Members brought up significant concerns to the board and our affiliate president. The board, our student president, and affiliate president are working to address these concerns.  
2. A final decision for the July fundraiser at the National Convention - A decision was made not to hold a  July fundraiser at the National Convention due to other factors. Instead, the board decided to hold a fundraiser to help send a student to Washington, D.C in January. 
3. A final decision on the amount of money to spend on business cards - No decision yet. A decision will be made at the next meeting.  
4. Committee meeting times - Committee chairs are working with the president to set meeting times. As soon as the times are set, an announcement will be made. 
The next meeting will be on August 12, 2018, at 7:00 p.m. Please e-mail our secretary at secretary.nmabs@gmail.com if you would like to have an agenda for the upcoming meeting.

Committee reports:
a. Membership and Promotion Committee - Andres Romero, Board Member.
We are looking at doing a fun technology event in the fall! If you would like to become a member, please contact us!
b. Funds Committee, Emilio Martinez-Treasurer. 
We are holding a fundraiser to help send a student to Washington D.C in January! We hope to raise at least $500.00. To donate to the fundraiser, please follow this link gofundme.com/help-blind-students-to-see-dc  Anything you give will be greatly appreciated. Please contact us if you have any questions. 
c. Legislative, Advocacy and Communication Committee - Kaden Calahan, Vice President.
The board, our student president, and affiliate president are working to address any concerns students have throughout the state. Please contact us if you need any help.
Our next News Letter will be available on August 17, 2018. 
As always, the New Mexico Association of Blind Students Team is here for you. Please contact us! Kaity Ellis, President @ president.nmabs@gmail.com
Kaden Calahan, Vice President @ vicepresident.nmabs@gmail.com 
Lawrence Perez, Secretary @ secretary.nmabs@gmail.com
Emilio Martinez, Treasurer @ treasurer.nmabs@gmail.com 
Hit the like button on the NMABS Facebook page: https://m.facebook.com/NMABS1/ 
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